
From: Randall Hicks
To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Cc: clifmann@hotmail.com; mike@rthicksconsult.com; "JC Services"; "Kristin Pope"
Subject: Chi Operating BDU-6 2RP-4251
Date: Thursday, August 31, 2017 3:05:27 PM

Ms. Weaver
 
Mike Stubblefield went to the release site and mapped the footprint and collected a few preliminary
surface samples.  We will be preparing a remediation plan that will include additional sampling, a
sampling/analysis plan and provide some options for a remedy. 
 
Results from the preliminary sampling should be back late next week.  We will keep you informed.
 
Randall Hicks
R.T. Hicks Consultants
Cell: 505-238-9515
Office: 505-266-5004
 

From: Randall Hicks [mailto:r@rthicksconsult.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2017 3:29 PM
To: 'Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD'
Cc: 'clifmann@hotmail.com'; 'mike@rthicksconsult.com'; 'JC Services'
Subject: Chi Operating - Loco Hills area release
 
Ms. Weaver
 
Chi has asked Hicks Consultants to assist them with the path forward for their recent release.
 
Mr. Mann filled out the C-141 and provided it to you in your office.  Can you please send us a link so
we can download the initial report – or scan it and email it to us.
 
Mike Stubblefield and I will be coordinating with Mr. Mann to see what we need to do next.
 
Thanks
 
Randall Hicks
R.T. Hicks Consultants
Cell: 505-238-9515
Office: 505-266-5004
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